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DIXON BOAT CLUB NEWS 
ALL THE NEWS THAT’S FIT TO BE PRINTED, FOR THE WHOLE STORY ATTEND THE GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS 

 

 

 

Hope everyone had a great holiday.  Now it is 

time to get back out fishing! 

General Membership Meeting 

This was Ed LaRue’s last meeting as commodore 

and we would all like to thank him for the great 

job he did this year.  He is leaving the post in the 

good hands of Bob Lord.  Thanks Ed. 

   Vine electric finished the trenching and 

upgrading of our electrical system.  They did it in 

a timely manner and at budget.  It was past time 

to upgrade.  There was a small glitch that Bob 

saw and contacted Vine and all was taken care 

of. Thanks to all the members who came out to 

help Bob clean up the parking lot from all the 

mud that had ensued. The short meeting was 

followed by another great raffle.  Fermin Rubio 

lost $70. In the poker chip drawing. 

Board Meeting 

The last board meeting was spent filling out 

forms and mailers for the membership dues.  

Christmas dinner 

Thanks to Emily and Andy Twiss plus all of his 

helpers for putting on another great dinner.  

There were over 20 kids there who had the thrill 

of getting gifts from Santa.  The kids had art 

activities beforehand and all seemed to have a 

great time.  For those of you that have kids or 

grandkids it is a great dinner to bring them to.   

 

 

January Commodore Dinner 

Phil Holt (our new Rear Commodore) will be 

hosting on Saturday January 20.   He is planning 

on steaks and all the fixings.  As with all of our 

dinners, he will need help setting up in the 

morning at 8:00  and cleaning up after the 

dinner.  This is a good way to get some of your 

workday hours in. Come out and honor all the 

hard working past commodores.  The raffle is 

always very special for this dinner, lots of great 

items topped off by a 58” T.V.  Hope to see all of 

you there.  

Workdays 

Sam Bob is resigning from workday chair and 

Mike Clearwater will be taking over.  Thanks to 

Sam for working so hard this past year.  Because 

of the wet weather, there will not be any 

organized work days until the Spring.  You still 

can come out and work on your own, make sure 

you sign the workday sheet and take a picture of 

it for your archives. If anyone has ideas of things 

that need to be done, please contact Mike 

Clearwater, 707-290-2595. 

Flickr 

Don’t forget to send your pictures of your catch or 

interesting topics to Dave Burke at 

daveburke@gotsky.com.  Please label them so he 

can put them on Flickr.  You can view these 

pictures at:  

https://www.flickr.com/photos/dixonboatclub/ 
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Fish Derby 

The winners of the fish derby on Dec. 9 were 

Jasmine Williamson took the small slot with a 3lb 

12 oz. fish. 

Bob Detting took the large slot with a 5 lb. 8 oz 

fish.  Both won $45.00 

The next derbies for the year are;  

       Jan 27. -   7:00 am 

       Feb. 24-    7:00 am 

       Mar. 9 -     7:00 am 

A great breakfast is served at 6:00   

Put these dates on your calendar! 

                             

                     CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

January 20                 6:30 Commodore’s Dinner 

January 25                 6:30 Board Meeting 

January 27                 7:00 a.m. Fish Derby  

                                                (6:00 breakfast) 

FEBRUARY 1 MEETING – DUES ARE DUE! 

Thanks Pat 

As many know, Pat is retiring from doing the 

newsletter.  I would like to thank him for all the 

years he has been helping at the Boat Club in 

many different capacities.  I am taking over the 

newsletter now. If anyone has ideas for 

improvements please let me know – 

wildwind@cal.net .  I send out lots of reminders 

for meetings or dinners, if you not receiving them 

please let me know, I must have an incorrect 

email.  Please send me you name and correct 

email address.  Thanks, Pam 

 

 

Officers and 
Board  2024  

Commodore Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Vice Commodore Rick Bello 707-574-5408 

Rear Commodore Philip Holt 530-867-4934 

Secretary Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Purser Ed Coffelt 707-628-2034 

Board Chair Ed LaRue 707-372-5240 

Director Manny Bettencourt 707-685-1898 

Director Rosie Tamplen 530-902-9771 

Director George Reber 916-833-2862 

Director Vacant   

Port Captain  Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Bar Chair Brian Rosano 530-400-4995 

Raffle co-Chair Ed LaRue 707-678-4721 

Raffle co-Chair Shaun Kett 707-474-7983 

Decoration Chair Vacant   

Kitchen Chair Larry Nixon 707-365-2134 

Publicity Chair Linda Carpenter 707-678-3622 

Photographer David Burke 530-753-8264 

Workday Co-
Chair Mike Clearwater 707-290-2595 

Workday Co-
Chair Vacant   

Safety Chair Bob Lord 707-635-3995 

Newsletter 
Mailer Pam Schmeiser 707-592-4395 

Webmaster Rick O'Neill rickmoneill@sbcglobal.net  

Newsletter 
Mailer Mike Caponio 707-880-0342 

Dixon Boat Club Website  
http://dixonboatclub.org/   
http://www.flickr.com/photos/dixonboatclub  

Raffle Sponsor   

Gone Fishin' Marine 707-678-1600  
www.gfmarine.com   
Don't forget members of the Boat Club get 10% off their  

purchases excluding electronics  
Contact member Dana Hooper for DBC dinner supplies, 916-343-9732 
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